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Dutchess Democrats urge Cuomo to veto redistricting plan

No Author

January 28, 2012

Dutchess County Democrats are urging Gov. Andrew Cuomo to reject a plan by the state Legislature to redraw boundaries in two state Assembly districts in the county.

In a letter to the governor, county Democratic Chairwoman Elisa Sumner said she and others in the party object to the plan submitted by a legislative task force because it puts the county's two cities, Beacon and Poughkeepsie, in the 104th Distrjct that would include parts of Ulster and Orange counties.

Sumner also objected to a plan to include the Dutchess towns of Rhinebeck and Red Hook in the 103rd District. The rest of the district is in Ulster County.

The governor has previously pledged to veto lines that are drawn in a politically-motivated process.

“For the sake of the people of New York, and not its politicians, we call on the Governor to hold to his word and veto these blatantly gerrymandered lines,” said Sumner.
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